
 

 

Event photography/video notice for registered participants 

 

Joint workshop on initiatives of low-dose research co-ordination  

25-26 June 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

As a registered participant to the joint workshop on initiatives of low-dose research co-ordination, to be held 

in Paris on 25-26 June 2024, this notice refers to your authorisation to take photographs or videos of you and 

to use them in multimedia and information materials about the event.  

 

There are no commercial purposes associated with these ventures. The photographs and/or videos will appear 

on the NEA website www.oecd-nea.org free of charge.  

 

The NEA may also use these photographs and/or videos on its social media platforms (e.g. Twitter, 

Facebook, LinkedIn). 

 

If you do not wish to be photographed or recorded, you are free to let us know at nea-epri-ldrws2024@oecd-

nea.org  

 

The OECD is committed to protecting the personal data it processes, in accordance with its Personal Data 

Protection Rules. Under the Rules you have rights to access and rectify your personal data, as well as to 

object to its processing, request erasure and obtain data portability in some circumstances. To exercise these 

rights please contact [nea@oecd-nea.org]. If you have further queries or complaints related to the processing 

of your personal data, please contact the Data Protection Officer [dpo@oecd.org]. If you need further 

assistance in resolving claims related to personal data protection you can contact the Data Protection 

Commissioner [dpc@oecd.org]. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Workshop Team  

 

 

http://www.oecd-nea.org/
mailto:nea-epri-ldrws2024@oecd-nea.org
mailto:nea-epri-ldrws2024@oecd-nea.org
https://www.oecd.org/general/data-protection.htm
mailto:nea@oecd-nea.org
mailto:dpo@oecd.org
mailto:dpc@oecd.org

